CISL650

SUNSHINE RADIO

4 '..'

South Fraser Broadcasting Limited, #20 - 11151 Horseshoe Way, Richmond, B.C. V7A 455 (604) 272-6500

Cctober 26, 1984

Mr. Bill Nittler,
Box 724,

Meeker, Colorado,
S e

81641

Dear Mr. Nittler

I

This letter is to verify that you received C-ISL 650 on
October 6, 1984.

It is always interesting to hear from people who are able
to pick up our signal out of our regular listening area.
We certainly appreciate your letter.

Hope you are able to visit British Columbia again and are
able to see the West Coast - you'll enjoy it!

Yours truly,
Z/Q/’

Arnfie Ce151e
Programming Dlrector



